
Dear [Staff/Team], 

We are excited to announce some enhancements to our Staff Wellness Program aimed at 

promoting a healthier work environment and improving overall well-being. 

New Program Features: 

• Monthly Wellness Workshops 

• Access to Online Fitness Classes 

• Health Screenings Twice a Year 

• Improved Employee Assistance Program 

We believe that these enhancements will provide valuable resources to support your health and 

wellness journey. Your well-being is our priority, and we encourage you to take full advantage 

of these offerings. 

Feedback Welcome: 

We would love to hear your thoughts on these new features or any suggestions you may have. 

Please share your feedback with us by [insert feedback method]. 

Thank you for your commitment to a healthier workplace! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


